
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE 
CITY OF NORTH BATTLEFORD 

DISCRETIONARY LAND USE APPLICATION 

 
The City of North Battleford has received an application from The Lighthouse Serving 
the Battlefords to establish a Residential Care Facility – Type II at 1671-104th Street. 
 
 
Details 
 

• The application may be approved at the discretion of City Council at 6:30 pm, 
October 25th, 2021. 
 

• If you have any objections to the proposed development you may, through 
written submission, inform City Council of such objection. 

 

• Council will consider all submissions in making their decision respecting the 
proposed development. 

 
Please direct any submission you wish to make to the attention of Brett Kitchen, Junior 
Planner, c/o City of North Battleford, PO Box 460, North Battleford, SK., S9A 2Y6. All 
submissions received on or before 4:00 p.m., October 19, 2021 will be considered. 
 
Issued at North Battleford this 12th day of October 2021. 
 
 
 
 
Brett Kitchen 
Junior Planner 
City of North Battleford 
(306) 445-1798 
bkitchen@cityofnb.ca 

 

 

 


